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Eighth Grade Night– October 16, 
2015 
 
Due to the potential of inclement weather, 8th 
Grade Night, was rescheduled to this Friday, 
October 16.  
 
Come out and support our MMC and the 8th 
graders from Rocky Run, Franklin, and Rachel 
Carson.  

October 11, 2015 

Photos from Marine Corps Invitational in Annapolis, MD 

  
 
The Claire’s Gourmet 
fundraising is ending this 
week! Remember that orders 
and payment are due on 
Wednesday, October 14. Orders 
will be ready for pickup on 
Wednesday, November 4. 
 
For more information, contact 
Daphne Rechner at 
therechners5@verizon.net 

 
On October 17, the CHS Mighty Marching Chargers will be 
traveling to Newark, DE, to participate in the Band of 
America Regional Championships. The Band will be 
performing at the Delaware Stadium’s Tubby Raymond 
Field. Details on the preliminary performance and finals 
times are forthcoming. 
 
As always, we encourage friends and family to  
support the band. If you are interested in watching 
the show, tickets are $18 for prelims tickets and  
$18 for finals tickets. Day passes are available at  
$27 per person. 
 
Directions to Tubby Raymond Field: 

From the South and the West: 
I-95 North to Maryland Exit 109B, Route 279 north (also 
called Route 2). Proceed on this road which becomes Elkton 
Road into Newark. Turn right at the intersection of Routes 
2 (279) and 4. Turn left at intersection of Routes 4/896. 
The Delaware Stadium is located on the right, between the 
Bob Carpenter Center and the Delaware Field House. 

CHS Music Booster Fruit Sale Available Now 
 
The sale is now open! Orders may be placed online here 
(https://www.floridaindianrivergroves.com/orderFundraising_pre11.asp?OrgI
d=927514). The sale ends on October 30. Contact Peter Doherty at 
pedoherty1@verizon.net for additional information. 



 Remember… 
 
All volunteer opportunities are listed 
on Charms.  
 
All previous newsletters are available 
on 
http://chantillyband.org/?page_id=2
777. 
 
 

In Search of More Volunteers… 
 
Bleacher Clean-up for Eight Grade Night (10/16) 
Help load water coolers and clean bleachers prior to each Home 
Game. Commitment Level: One hour prior to home game and 
approximately 30 minutes after game. 
 
Football Concessions 
We are playing Oakton for Eight Grade Night and we expect a 
large crowd of hungry people to visit our concession stand. Please 
sign up to help at our concessions on October 16! Commitment 
Level: Sign-up for two hour slots. 
  

Get Involved… 
 
It’s not too early to prepare for next year! We are looking for 
parent volunteers to coordinate specific activities for the 2016 
season. If you are interested in coordinating any of the activities 
listed below, please contact Lenna Reid at lennareid@verizon.net. 
We will partner you with this year’s coordinator so that you can 
spend time learning all that needs to be done.  
 
Each Newsletter will feature 2 coordinator positions that need to 
be filled. 
 
MMC Competitions Coordinator 
For competition trips, the coordinator reserves charter buses from 
Mount Vernon Travel, organizes lunches and/or dinners as 
necessary, and secures chaperones and pit crew volunteers.  
 

Pit Crew Coordinator.  This coordinator plans all pit and/or 
props assignments for all home and away competition games. The 
group of volunteers assists with placing the pit equipment on the 
football field for performances at football games and competitions.   
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